
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS 
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 

August 11, 1980 

MEMORANDUM FOR: William J. Dirc~ks Acting Exec~Director for Operations 

FROM: ~~00~~~~~ -Raymond F. Fral , 7cutive D1recfor--;r---

SUBJECT: POWER LEVEL INCREASE AT FORT CALHOUN STATION, UNIT NO. 1 

During its 244th meeting the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
concluded that it would not object to the NRC Staff licensing the Fort 
Calhoun Station, Unit No. 1 to operate at power levels of up to 1500 MWt. 

cc: ACRS Members 
H. Denton, NRR 
D. Eisenhut, DL 
T. Novak, DL 
S. Chilk, SECY 
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